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Welcome to Old Denaby Parish Council’s newsletter. 

Autumn has arrived and it is time to update you on everything 

which has been happening in our lovely village.  It has been a 

year of firsts with lots of exciting things both having taken place 

and also being planned for the future. 
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Keeping you up to date; 

Public Meetings 

Our next Public Meeting will be on 17th  

November at 7.30pm.  The meeting will be 

held in the upstairs, function room at the 

Manor Pub.  Everyone is welcome to come 

along, meet your councillors and have your 

say about our village.  

 

Councillor Surgeries 

 

In order to offer members of the public  

greater opportunity to raise concerns or ask 

questions, the parish councillors will be  

holding monthly councillor surgeries.  These 

will be held in the Manor, alternating between 

Friday afternoons and Wednesday evenings.  

Our next surgery date is November 9th, 7pm 

till 8pm.  Future dates will be available to 

view in the notice board. 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

Kings Coronation   

Saturday 6th May   

Can you help with organising? Craft? 

Plan Games? Provide Music? 

Please email cllrwells@outlook.com 

 

Our Old Denaby 

The Village Telephone Box -  thanks to the wonderful work of some of 

our village volunteers our phone box has been brought back to life, bright 

red once more and with windows cleaned it is looking smart once more. 

The Village Defibrillator - we are delighted to say the parish council have 

now installed a defibrillator into the telephone box, the signage shall be    

updated shortly. 

Parking - please ask visitors to be considerate when parking in the village, 

don’t park on pavements to allow pushchairs and wheelchair access. 

The Village Field - located behind Denaby Lane, volunteers have worked so 

hard throughout the year to bring the field back to life.  We now have regular 

grass cutting, planters full of colour and fabulously restored benches to   

enjoy. 

Keep Old Denaby Tidy - Please pick up after your dogs and dispose of it in 

the bins provided at the exit of the field. 

Street Drainage - although we have had a very long dry spell, unfortunately 

drainage will no doubt become an issue again soon.  Please report any   

areas of concern as soon as possible to DMBC www.doncaster.gov.uk 

Noticeboard - the council have ordered a new noticeboard for the village.  

The new board will be located inside the redundant bus shelter. 

Jubilee Event - Thank you to everyone who was involved in the Queens 

Jubilee celebrations held on the village field this year.  What a wonderful 

time was had by all, it was wonderful to see our community come together. It 

is hoped that this is the first of many community events.  

Community Association of Old Denaby - A group of volunteers have 

come together to officially form a community association for the village.  

Their next meeting will be on November 3rd at 7.30pm in the Manor.       

Everyone is welcome to come along, it would be wonderful to see lots of 

people joining in, if you would like to volunteer or have any ideas, please 

come along. 

 

Don’t forget to join “Community Group of Old Denaby” on Facebook 


